Re: Brockwell Mine Closure

| have undertaken a deskiop survey of the area to be affected by the
Brockwell Mine Closure. No known archaeological sites exist in the affected
area and it appears as if the area has low archaeological sensitivity. This
means that it is unlikely to find an archaeological site of such significance to
warrant further mitigation and/or survey. Any site that may exist is probably of
low significance and would thus not require further mitigation.

If any stone-walling does exist in the affected area, that did not occur on the
maps, then archaeological mitigation may be required.
Yours sincerely

Gavin Anderson
Institute for Cultural Resource Management



